
April 1, 1991

Dear 4-H Parent:

You have been selected to be included in a telephone survey of a random
sample of parents of 4-H club members from throughout Somerset County.
One parent in each of 261 households will be called during April and May
and asked his or her opinion about the value of 4-H.  The study will help
with 4-H public relations and budget.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, let
me know.

Keith G. Diem, Ph.D.
County 4-H Agent


